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[image: ][image: ][image: ][image: ]We would like to wish a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to all our children and families. All the best for the future to our 12 grade 6 students that graduate to Secondary School in 2025. 
We will be starting at 1.30pm on Thursday 19th December to cater for early school finish. 
Our Rocketeers program will start on Monday 6th January 2025 and finish on the 28th January. 
We will be running Student Free Day programs on Friday the 20th December and Wednesday 29th January. These days need to be booked via the parent portal. 
Our normal term 1 sessions will begin on Thursday 30th January with before school care. Thank you 
· Big Art
· Cooking Experience
· Sand Art
Activities coming up
Join in the fun of Outside School Hours Care activities and experiences with your OSHC and Rocketeers.
Make a booking
Book now
Oatlands Primary School OSHC
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Register free and book in 24/7 via our app Reregil

To attend our program, you must register your child. You can register an
account with us at pp.campaustralia.com.au or by downloading our Camp
Australia smartphone app from the Apple App Store or on Google Play.
Once registered, it’s easy to make bookings and manage your account.

2 Download on the GETITON
’ App Store P Google Play

Find out more and book now at www.campaustralia.com.au
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